
 

 

 

 
 

The Reminger Foundation Commits  
$275,000 to COVID-19 Response Funds in 

Supporting Frontline Caregivers  
  
CLEVELAND, OH – In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, The Reminger Foundation is 
awarding a total of $275,000 in charitable grants to various hospitals that have established 
recovery funds to support their frontline caregivers. The Reminger Foundation is a 501(c)(3) 
charitable organization funded by the attorneys and staff of Reminger Co., LPA, and friends of 
the law firm.  
 
“We wanted to identify a meaningful way to demonstrate our deep appreciation for these heroes 
who are working tirelessly and valiantly on the front lines in our communities to help treat those 
afflicted with the COVID-19 virus,” said Stephen Walters, Managing Partner of Reminger Co., 
LPA and Chair of The Reminger Foundation. 
 
The Reminger Foundation is contributing these funds in order to support the health, well-being 
and safety of those treating the surge of patients during this critical time.  
 
“Reminger has always been a close partner of the medical community,” Walters stated. “There 
has never been a more important time for us to work together to overcome this overwhelming 
challenge.” 
 
About Reminger, Attorneys at Law: 
Reminger Co., LPA is a full-service law firm with fourteen offices throughout the Midwest: 
Cleveland, Cincinnati, Columbus, Akron, Youngstown, Sandusky, Toledo, Fort Mitchell, 
Lexington, Louisville, Indianapolis, Fort Wayne, Northwest Indiana and Evansville. With more 
than 150 attorneys collectively, Reminger's practice areas include all aspects of litigation, along 
with corporate, tax, real estate and probate matters. Our fundamental objective in all the legal 
services we provide is to obtain the best possible results for our clients in the most practical and 
efficient manner possible. For more information, visit Reminger at www.reminger.com. 
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